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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   

To: Brian Joynes Chair, IEC SC 48B 
brian.joynes@btinternet.com  

   

CC: 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@avagotech.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

David Chalupsky Chair, IEEE P802.3bq Task Force 
david.chalupsky@intel.com  

Jeff Toran Secretary, IEC SC 48B 
jtoran@fciconnect.com  

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hp.com 

   
Subject: Liaison letter to IEC SC 48B 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Berlin, Germany, 12th March 2015 
 

Dear Mr Joynes,  

We have some informal information about the current status and progress of the proposed 
IEC 60603-7-81 and IEC 60603-7-82 modular connector standards. Since the 
IEEE P802.3bq 40GBASE-T draft references the IEC 60603-7-81 connector as the MDI 
connector, we respectfully request an update on the current status of this connector 
standard, along with future steps planned for its completion. 

Again, we appreciate your work towards the development of the IEC 60603-7-81 and 
IEC 0603-7-82 standards and look forward to getting your update. We have an interim 
meeting scheduled for the week of 18th May 2015 and a plenary meeting the week of 
13th July 2015. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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